
 

June 16, 2021 
 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to the potential threat of inclement weather, sand and sandbags are available at 1551 
East Napoleon Street (the building located at the southwest corner of Highway 90 and 
Beglis Parkway). Please bring your own shovel to fill bags.  
 
The City of Sulphur Public Works Department is actively inspecting and cleaning 
drainage structures throughout the City. 
 
 


